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During the last month I have visited both sets of allotments and can report that 

although the ground is wet the general condition is good on both sites with no 

maintenance required with the exception of the Tree on the Rattlesden road 

site, which is in hand. 

There is one vacant plot on Rattlesden Road currently being used as a tree 

nursery for the parish, with nobody on the waiting list, and one person on the 

waiting list for a plot on Gedding Road. I have been advised that a large 

allotment on Gedding road will become available in April. I am going to send 

out a “Jungle Drums” promoting the benefits of having an allotment to 

encourage applications, as the person currently on the waiting list is an existing 

allotment holder looking for a larger plot. 

          

Prepared by Cllr Edmondson     

3rd February 2020  


